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1 WEEK LOOK AHEAD: 

September 3 - Welcome Back!  (9:00 - 11:30 Full Uniform) 

For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/  

 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES: 

Principal’s Blog 

It is hard to believe that we have come to the last day of the 2018-2019 school year.  There have 

been so many events that have happened, so many things that we should be so proud of and so 

many things to look forward to in the 2019-2020. 

 

As you are aware, the Board of Trustees voted to accept the recommendation to change 

Cloverdale Traditional School from a district wide catchment area school to a boundary school 

beginning in the 2020 school year.  As a result, we will no longer be able to be a traditional 

school; however, we will continue to have the same guiding principles and philosophy.  We will 

continue to be a school that is committed to high academic standards, social responsibility and 

respect. We will have continuous dialogue as a school community to ensure that we have a 

transition plan.  Thank you to everyone that responded to surveys, attended and spoke at board 

meetings, wrote to the board, to ensure that your voice was heard. 

 

At this time of year, we have to say adieu to some of the familiar faces at Cloverdale Traditional 

School.  We hope that we will see them again either in the community or at another school. 

Tonya Dailyde will be teaching 1/2  at Sir James Douglas 

Shannon Jost will be teaching k/1 at Rogers Elementary 

Michelle Gagnon will be an EA but is not assigned at this time 

Meghan MacIsaac will be at home with her baby 

Anita Mesman will be an EA but is not assigned at this time 

Al Reid will be a YFC at a school but is not assigned at this time 

Karm Shonki will be teaching but is not assigned at this time 

Katrina Toronyi will be an office assistant but is not assigned at this time 

Chelsea Young will be teaching but is not assigned at this time 

We wish everyone well, in the next chapter of their career. 

 

I have thoroughly enjoyed my first year as principal of Cloverdale Traditional School.  The 

students, parents and staff make it a true joy to come to work each day.  Every visitor to our 

school is extremely complimentary.  Welcoming, kind, caring, respectful and hardworking are 

words they use to describe the students of Cloverdale Traditional School.  I look forward to the 

new year, taking on new challenges and supporting our school community.  

 

To all the families that will be leaving us, I wish you all the best and we would love for you to 

come back for a visit.  To all the new kindergarten families who are joining us in September, 

welcome and I look forward to getting to know your family.  To everyone, I wish you a very safe, 

happy and relaxing summer.  Happy Summer! 

 

To stay up-to-date on messages from Mrs. Jost, follow her blog here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/principal-blog/  

 

DISTRICT AND COMMUNITY UPDATES & INFORMATION: 

For information on upcoming community events, news from the school district, weekend and 

after school activities, and pro-d day camps, see our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/district-and-community-updates-information/  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/
https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/principal-blog/
https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/district-and-community-updates-information/

